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Hi Glenn, hoping you can forward this to Sue, Orville, Fritz and John, thanks. Richard Person
 
South k beaches petition could be very helpful in the management of uci during next years
fishery. It is becoming more and more apparent that the department needs to be able to
manage the fishery in season  as accurately (surgically) as possible.  It is unquestionable that
the Kasilof and Kenai sections impact the runs in different ways at different times. Giving the
department the authority to manage the fishery in at least two sections is reasonable. If the
department had the resolve to manage by Statistical area, an even better red to king ratio
could be achieved. Please consider both these ideas as you meet tomorrow. Thank you for
your time and effort. Hopefully at some point we can all kill some fish this summer! Richard
Person
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